
LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

 
FISCAL NOTE, 86TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

April 24, 2019

TO: Honorable Joan Huffman, Chair, Senate Committee on State Affairs
 
FROM: John McGeady, Assistant Director     Sarah Keyton, Assistant Director 

Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB1872 by Goldman (Relating to public access to certain information included on

personal financial statements filed by county judicial officers.), As Engrossed

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Local Government Code to remove certain personal information
included on personal financial statements filed by county judicial officers prior to being made
available to a member of the public.

According to the Texas Ethics Commission, the bill would have no fiscal impact on the State.

Local Government Impact

According to the Texas Association of Counties, the bill would have no fiscal implications to
counties.

Source Agencies: 356 Texas Ethics Commission
LBB Staff: WP, CMa, SLE, SD, GP, JMO
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